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Date: 2021-09-10
First Name: Helen
Last Name: Carter
Title: N/A
Organization: Concerned Taxpayers
Address: 
City: KYLE
State: TX
Zipcode: 78640
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Legislators,

The two new Congressional seats that Texas is likely to get as a result of redistricting should
not simply be allocating to Democratic seats based on race.

That would be neither Constitutional nor representative of the voting patterns of Texans. 

Thank you.
Helen Carter




